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Subject: FW: Wood Green Area Action Plan consultation (WG SA 1: LBH Civic Centre)

From: Atter, David   

Sent: 26 March 2017 18:16 

To: LDF; LDF 

Cc: catherine.west.mp@parliament.uk 

Subject: Wood Green Area Action Plan consultation (WG SA 1: LBH Civic Centre) 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I am formally submitting my objection to the proposed plans for the redevelopment of the Haringey Civic 

Centre car park. My school sits behind the Civic Centre and the wall of the car park is shared with the infant 

playground at my school. 

 

Although I agree in principle that this is a good site for redevelopment. Trinity Road is already a very busy 

road and the entrance to the infant playground is on Trinity Road. Children use this entrance from 8.30-9.05 

and 3.10-3.40 everyday and the current civic centre car park entrance is already dangerous as it is right next 

to the school entrance (I have formally raised concerns around this with Haringey council on several 

occasions). I am concerned that if development does take place, access to the site on Trinity Road would 

cause an even greater risk to the children entering and leaving my school.  

 

Further objections would be: - 

- As the playground behind the car park walls holds my infant playground this in use all day long and the 

building work noise and particularly dust will create a health risk to the children playing. 

- Buildings that are agreed on the current car park could potentially over-look the school and the infant 

playground. If they did over-look the school playground it would create a major safeguarding risk. 

 

We are of course happy to work with developers to ensure that the regeneration of this area does take place, 

however with careful consideration on the impact it could cause on the school and the children that attend 

it.  

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

David Atter  
Principal 
Trinity Primary Academy 
Bounds Green Road 
N22 8ES 
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Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. Thank you. 

This message is confidential. You should not copy it or disclose its contents to anyone. You may use and apply the information for the intended 
purpose only. Internet communications are not secure; therefore, Trinity Academy does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of this 
message. Any views or opinions presented are those of the author only and not of Trinity Primary Academy. If this email has come to you in error, 
please delete it, along with any attachments. Please note that Trinity Primary Academy may intercept incoming and outgoing email 
communications.  

Trinity Primary Academy is part of the Academies Enterprise Trust which is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England 
and Wales (registered number 6625091). The registered address of the Trust is 4th floor 24 Eversholt St London NW1 1AD 

This email is sent subject to the Academies Enterprise Trust's group email policy, relating to the way in which we use e-mail, which is detailed here 
http://www.academiesenterprisetrust.org/page/email-policy 




